
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
November 2, 2018 

 
 
The Week at Chestnut Creek 
 
NEW DATE 
VETERANS DAY TRIBUTE 
Saturday, November 10 
3:00 pm 
 
To recognize our Veterans, both past and present, join us at the Pool Gazebo for an afternoon of abundant appetizers. 
Please sign up at the Pool bulletin board and list the appetizer you would like to bring, such as cheeses, salami and 
crackers, fresh fruit (salad or sliced) hot or cold hors d'oeuvres, salads, rolls, chips and dips, other 'finger food', etc.   
Dessert will be provided by the Social Committee.  As always, bring your own beverages. 
 
50/50 raffle. Your donation of new, wrapped items is appreciated for door prizes. Clean out those closets to make room 
for new holiday gift giving season. 
 
SCROLL OF HONOR 
 
To recognize our deceased Chestnut Creek neighbors who proudly served in the military, we will display a tribute board.  
Kindly provide the following information for your departed loved one ... spouse, parent or sibling. 
 

VETERAN'S NAME 
PHOTO (optional) 
RANK 
BRANCH OF SERVICE 
THEATER OF WAR (if applicable) 
SPECIAL AWARDS OR HONORS 

 
Kindly e-mail your information by this Wednesday, November 7 to: marjoe1988@verizon.net .  Thank you. 
 
Congratulations to Eileen Deimler and the Social Events Committee for an awesome Halloween Potluck Supper on 
October 26th.  It was a fun evening for all.  Thanks to Judi Perrier for the photos displayed at the Gazebo of the happy 
revelers. 
 
Our thanks to Alice and Lyle Kienitz for the trip to Red Barn...always a delightful outing. 
 
CALLING ALL BAKERS....HOLIDAY COOKIE EXCHANGE 
All those interested, kindly contact either Eileen Deimler or Alice Kienitz for more details asap. 
 
HOLIDAY FUN 
Punta Gorda Christmas Light Canal Cruise, December 2, 2018, Sunday.  We will leave at 3:00, do a little shopping and 
walk around Fisherman's Wharf, have dinner on our own and meet at the Kingfisher Fleet Dock at 5:30 to leave at 6:00  
Cost is $18 per person for cruise and $12 per person for rental vehicle and gas.  Total of $30.  I need reservations by Nov. 
10 and also your money, as this is on my credit card.  I have 30 seats saved and can reserve more, if I contact them 
within a week.  Join the crowd and let's have some fun!  Make reservations with Alice & Lyle Kienitz @ 989-642-2316, or 
989-274-9827, or 512 Pendleton Pl. 
 
Thanksgiving Dinner @ Alice & Lyle's again this year.  Let us know who is coming!  Thanks@ 
 
FROM PRESIDENT SAM 
Monthly Villa Board Meeting 
Thursday, November 15 
12:30 pm (NOTE NEW TIME) 
Jacaranda Library 
 
Friday, November 17, 10:00 am at the Pool 
Villa Landscaper Ben Romans will be on hand to hear comments, complaints and compliments from homeowners. 
All invited to attend.  Ben is providing coffee and donuts. 
 

mailto:marjoe1988@verizon.net


Florida Wildlife has installed two gator traps at the Circle lake.  This is as a result of residents calling in nuisance claims 
about the gators.  Florida Wildlife indicated that they will be removing some of the gators because they are being fed.  
Please be aware that feeding gators is a crime and is punishable by a large fine.   
 
REMINDER 
Homeowners Insurance Policy Declaration Letter must be mailed to: 
The Villas of Chestnut Creek HOA 
Sunstate Association Management Group 
P. O. Box 18809 
Sarasota, FL  34276 
 
ONGOING ACTIVITIES 

• Tuesdays @ 9:30 am -- Please Sign Up for Shuffleboard at Pool Bulletin Board 
• Mondays - Fridays @ 10:00 am Pool Aerobics 
• Wednesdays @ 4:00 pm - Ladies Gathering at Gazebo 

 
 

TIME CHANGE THIS WEEKEND...FALL BACK THE CLOCKS 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
HELPFUL RESOURCES FOR ALL 
 
http://www.myvocc.com   
http://www.chestnutcreekvenice.com  
http://www.nextdoorchestnutcreek.com  
 

http://www.myvocc.com/
http://www.chestnutcreekvenice.com/
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